
Road Review Meeting 
5/9/2022 

 
 

Members present: Craig Richardson, Chairman, Nancy Roberge Co-Chairman and Rick Madruga.   
 
Also present: Jason Champion, Public Works Director and David Crabtree 
 
Meeting called to Order at 6:05 PM. 
 
Motion by Nancy to approve the April 11, 2022 Road Review meeting minutes.  2nd by Rick  and 
approved 3-0. 
 
Several Committee members have had several people asking questions about Bennett Hill 
Road.  Jason has reported that Bennett Hill Road has been graded and 9 loads of gravel added 
and the road is now passable.  This road is not up standards and will never be since it is a 
discontinued road. 
 
Jason reported that: 

• Section of Middle Road (from West Rd. into the newer pavement previously done) will be reclaimed in 
June.  There will also be some culverts replaced and ditching will be done as well. 

• Fir Drive will be ready to pave 
• Deering Ridge Road will need several culverts replaced.  

 
Craig let Jason know that there is a dry hydrant on Hamilton Road that has not been tested for 
several years.   
 
Motion by Craig to adjourn at 7:00 PM 2nd by Rick approved 3-0.  
 
The next meeting is June 13, 2022 at 6:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Nancy Roberge 
Committee Member & Secretary 
 


